IN COMMITTEE

March 12, 2020

The Honorable City Council
133 William Street
New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council:

The Committee on Environmental Affairs at a Meeting held on Thursday, February 27, 2020,
considered a WRITTEN MOTION, Councillors Lopes and Gomes, requesting, once again, that
the Director of Environmental Stewardship, Michele Paul, conduct soil testing on properties
located on the west side of Seymour Street for irregularities and/or contamination. (Ref’d
5/14/15)

On motion by Councillor Lopes and seconded by Councillor Gomes, the Committee VOTED: To
follow the Chair’s suggestion and recommend to the City Council to take “No Further Action” on
the WRITTEN MOTION, Councillors Lopes and Gomes, requesting, once again, that the
Director of Environmental Stewardship, Michele Paul, conduct soil testing on properties located
on the west side of Seymour Street for irregularities and/or contamination. This motion passed on
a voice vote.
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CITY OF NEW BEDFORD

CITY COUNCIL
May 14, 2015

WRITTEN MOTION

Requesting, once again that the Director of Environmental Stewardship, Michele Paul,
conduct soil testing on properties located on the west side of Seymour Street for irregularities and/or
contamination. (To be Referred to the Special Committee on Environmental Affairs, Director of

Environmental Stewardship, Michelle Paul and DPI Commissioner Ronald Labelle.)

Joseph P. Lopes, Councillor Ward Six
Brian K. Gomes, Council President 2015



